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Hello, 

 

I was born and raised in Oregon and other than a year spent out of state due to work, 

I've spent 61 of my 62 years in our beautiful state. 

 

I am writing in support of SB 210.  I miss going to the polls to vote.  I enjoyed the 

process of going to my precinct to fill out my ballot and putting it in the box. 

 

The mail in process I am not a fan of.  Part of the reason is I have nerve damage in 

my writing hand.  Almost every election, my ballot gets sent back because the clerks 

office wants to verify it is my signature.  Then I have to go to the County clerks office 

to prove it is me and usually I have to sign another signature card, which many times 

the signature is a little off of what I submitted.  Also one year my ballot did not get to 

the clerks office, it was lost in the mail.   

 

I would rather go to my voter precinct and show my ID, get my ballot and fill it out 

there.  This would be great for me and not prolong the voting experience. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit Testimony. 

 

Shannon Milburn 

 


